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I would like to submit my opinion to council file No. 22-0188, on
behalf of myself and my family, living in South LA - that we
would like to see the Mr. Liquor locations (and ALL out of state
liquor operations) DISCONTINUED. Please know that our
community would like the Chuong Xuan Mai Family Trust bda
Mr. Liquor vacated. So, new more constructive community
business can help enrich our community, instead of keeping it
inebriated. Thank you for the work that you do. And keeping
communities first. Kate zip 90047



